
KAMALA NEHRU COLLEGE 

(University of Delhi) 

Date: 06/02/2022 

NOTICE 
Dear students, 

It has been observed that some first-year UG & PG students could not complete the 

process of physical documents/certificates verification as per schedule. Please note 

that physical documents verification is mandatory for all first-year students. Hence 

it is once again advised to left over students of all courses to compete the process 

of physical documents/certificates verification on 08/02/2022, Wednesday & 

09/02/2022, Thursday. 

No further extension will be given on this matter. 

Prof. Kalpana Bhakuni 

Principal (Officiating) 
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